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Ms Susan Templeman MP,

Weakening encryption by insisting on backdoors would be a mistake. Despite what so
called experts who aren't actually 1n the field say, it's impossible to allow just the good
guys access to the data.

All of our data will be at risk of exposure to foreign powers who will make the same
msistence that backdoors be installed, so they'll be given the same "keys" that the
Australian government is asking for, and then they'll have as much access to our data as

you do.
Regards,

Ashley Glenday
Your Technician

Phone:
Local Ph:

Whether you're happy or unhappy, please consider leaving a review for us on Google here:

hitps://goo.gl/GI MgvY or Facebook here: https://goo.gl/uZMA4Nc.

If you're unhappy, please contact us so we can improve and serve you better next time.





